
Springfield/Platteview School District Serves Lake Ridge Estates’ Students 
 

 The Springfield/Platteview School District provides the PK-12 educational services to 
students residing in Lake Ridge Estates.  At the recent Annual Home Owners Meeting, a 
resident shared that information on the Sarpy Country Tax Assessor’s website appeared to 
indicate that taxes for Lake Ridge Estates residents would be paid to the Gretna School District.  
This was an error on the part of the Sarpy County Assessor’s Office and the correction has been 
made to show the taxes will be paid to the Springfield/Platteview School District as has been 
done consistently in the past. 
 
 Brian Duckett, HOA Board member, did contact the Gretna School District to verify that 
no change was being made.  He communicated with Jean Anderson who oversees 
Enrollment/Boundaries for the Gretna School District.  She indicated that Gretna does not have 
the building capacity to enroll students from outside the district boundaries.  She further 
indicated that school district boundaries seldom change and that, again, due to building 
capacity issues it was very unlikely that Gretna would be making any changes in the future. 

 
 


